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N.M. 128 Emergency Railroad Crossing Repair Work in Jal 
 
JAL – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District Two, in partnership with 
Texas & New Mexico Railway (TXN) will begin repair work on the N.M. 128 railroad crossing in Jal on 
Wednesday, August 12th.   

During the work, N.M. 128 will be closed to through traffic at the railroad crossing.  Motorists are asked 
to seek alternate routes, watch for workers, and obey all posted signs.  

For up-to-date information on this project, visit the statewide road information website at 
www.nmroads.com.   
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